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Thursday 23 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Excellent attendance post mock examination  

 

I appreciate your continued support and am thrilled to acknowledge the commendable effort and 

commitment demonstrated by our Year 11 students during the recent mock exam period. Their positive and 

hardworking attitude, particularly in attending before-school and after-school revision sessions, reflects a 

strong desire to succeed. 

 

The dedication shown by many students has not gone unnoticed, and we commend them for their proactive 

approach to their studies. While the mock exam period may bring about stress, overcoming these challenges 

showcases resilience, providing valuable coping skills for future exams and life's stresses. 

 

Maintaining high attendance in the remaining three weeks of the term is crucial for continued academic 

support. We understand time constraints and appreciate your encouragement for regular attendance. 

Wellbeing support services are available for students’ needing assistance, and enrichment clubs offer a break 

from academic pressures. 

 

As we approach the final weeks of term, I encourage a collective goal for our Year 11 students – strive for 

no days off. Regular attendance during this period will undoubtedly contribute to their success. To motivate 

them further, we will conduct student and family prize draws for those with 100% attendance from Monday 

27 November to 12 December and launch our new attendance scheme, Points to Prom. 

 

Post-mock lessons are of utmost importance as they provide an opportunity to refine and build on subject-

specific knowledge in preparation for the next round of examinations in March. Excellent attendance at 

school consistently correlates with positive outcomes, and I am confident that, with your continued support, 

our Year 11 students will thrive academically. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and partnership in ensuring the success of our students. We look forward to 

celebrating their achievements in the coming weeks. 

 

Best regards, 

 
 

Leon Lima  

Principal 


